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  Monthly Support - One of our main focuses as a ministry this year 
at our fundraiser is to raise monthly support.  The reason for this is 
simple.  In order to pay our teachers we need to have a consistent 
monthly income to be able to do so.  As we expand our ministry we are 
in need of full-time teachers.  Our ministry is privately funded, 
receiving no financial support from the schools.  As a ministry, the 
vision for the future is to have 2-3 full time teachers on staff who can 
handle our “for credit classes” in the high schools.  Even if you're unable 
to attend the fundraiser, would you please consider praying about 
whether or not you can support the ministry of KHM?  We are on the 
frontlines on a daily basis reaching kids who would otherwise not be 
reached.  Our goal is to encourage, empower, and equip these kids with 
the Word of God.  We believe what the Word of God states, that it has 
the ability to change the condition of the human heart.  Your giving is 
going directly to changing lives and empowering these kids to make 
right choices.  We greatly appreciate your prayers and support.  For 
more information please visit kingdomharvestministries.org. 

  Thrive Youth Corner

Spring Camp is just around the corner.  For the second year 
in a row it will be held at Camp Michindoh.  We had a blast 
last year.  The food was super great and everyone enjoyed the 
teaching sessions.  Of course, a meat shake challenge will be 
incorporated again to see who gets to take the trophy back to 
their church.  New Life has won back to back challenges!
Make sure you’re signed up because you won’t want to miss 
this camp!

Pastor Jason
KHM Fundraiser

Pastor Justin
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2020 Financial Outlook Wednesday Night services

Discipleship Classes

Discipleship 4:  Feb. 9, 16,  8 - 9:15 am 

 Last Wednesday night I covered the 2019 Year-end Financial 
Report for the church.  Every year we do this in compliance with the 
IRS standards.  We always use this time to remind members of the 
financial structure that we have in place for New Life in the areas of 
Tithes, Offerings, and Alms according to the biblical precedent set 
forth in God’s Word.   
 The beginning of 2019 was exciting as we finished the Phase 
2 construction of more classroom space, a kitchen, new interior 
HVAC units, and the doubling of the size of the restrooms.  We were 
able to do this WITHOUT adding any debt to the church due to the 
generous giving we experienced in May of 2018!  Additionally, we 
were able to add yet another row of parking in the lot, install a 
drainage tile from the parking lot to the creek, and level the ground 
in the north end of our property, add several trees to the property, as 
well as several other smaller items that needed updated or repaired.   
 As it stands now we only owe one investor back for the 
money we borrowed for the Phase 1 building project we undertook a 
few years ago.  We continue to put $2,500 per month in escrow to 
repay this final debt.  At this pace we should be completely DEBT 
FREE by the Fall of this year!  Praise God! 
 Looking ahead, once we are debt free we will continue to 
explore ideas we have had to further improve our property for even 
greater use of what we have.  That will eventually include the 
construction of a nice shelter house to host outdoor cookouts, youth 
events, team events, etc.  We have already received money to start an 
account specifically for this future request.   
 Lastly, we want to remind you that although we put much 
money into the property (necessarily) over the past couple years, our 
first priority is still to invest in ministry more than anything else!

  Starting February 12, we have 
some exciting things coming to 
New Life on Wednesday nights!  
Here is what we will be offering.  
“I Said This, You Heard That.” 
This class is going to run for 
approximately 7-8 weeks, and is 
designed to teach you how to 
better understand yourself and 
those around you.  Also, to 
effectively communicate and to 
effectively listen to those who are 
communicating with 
you.  The purchase 
of a workbook is 
necessary to follow 
along from a week 
to week basis. We 
a r e g o i n g t o 
encourage our youth 
kids to attend this 
c l a s s wi th the i r 
parents. This class will be taught 
by Danielle and Jason Monfort.   
 Children’s Church Classes 
Our children’s church team is so 
excited to be able to equip our 
younger generation with the 
ABCD’s of prophecy and how to 
read the Bible.  It needs to be 
under s tood that th i s i sn’t 
“daycare”, this is our teachers 
equipping your children week 
after week with a whole new 
curriculum.  The classes will be 
for Pre-school to 5 yr olds and 
then another class K-6 grade. This 
curriculum lasts 12 weeks, so we 
are asking parents to make sure 
your kids are able to attend all 12 
weeks if possible.  For the parents 
who are in the class, “I Said This, 

You Heard That”, you probably 
have f igured out that this 
children’s curriculum lasts 4 
we e k s l o n g e r.  We w i l l 
supplement with another class for 
the parents to go the full length of 
12 weeks.  
Expository sermon  
1 Timothy  
  For those who want to do a book 
study we will be teaching out of 
the book of 1 Timothy.  We believe 

that there are many 
truths found in this 
book that we can 
apply to our life 
today.  All you will 
need for this class is 
y o u r B i b l e a n d 
journal!  
Flow of the night 
Youth will still come 

at 6:30PM and do youth stuff up 
until about 7:15PM.  If you're 
able, we have the “war room” at 
6:30 PM.  This is a time of prayer 
and intercession. We will start our 
service at 7 PM like normal 
followed by a couple songs, as the 
Lord would lead.  After this, we 
will dismiss the kids and adults 
back to their classes.  The 
remaining individuals will stay for 
the expository sermon.  The youth 
will end youth group at 7:15 and 
join their parents for the “I Said 
This, You Heard That” class.  We 
hope you are as excited about this 
as we are!  

Pastor JustinPastor Jason

January 8, 7:00 pm

February 11, 5:30 pm 
Come and learn about 
Kingdom Harvest Ministries, 
and their recent work and 
future plans.  Enjoy a meal at 
Romer’s Catering with a 
silent auction, raffle, and 
more.  Tuesday, February 11, 
at 5:30 pm.  For more 
details, see Pastor Justin or 
Tom Sanford.

Join in on the 
Wednesday 

night fun at 
New Life! 

NEW LIFE YOUTH  
BAKE SALE FUNDRAISER! 

This is an event where you can 
help out the youth group while 
acquiring some delicious dessert!  
Look for more details in bulletin! 

Band Of Brothers 
Hockey Event 

February 8, 5:00 PM 
REMINDER! If you signed 
up for this event remember 
to bring your $23 for tickets.  
For quest ions or more 
details see Jeff Monfort.

February 9

Join us for this 
informative class 
on Wednesday’s 
and learn how to  
c o m m u n i c a t e 
better with others.  
Cost is $20 per 
workbook.

Fathers and Daughters are invited to 
join us at New Life for an evening with 
your princess.  Please sign up on the 
sign up sheet in the foyer. It’s only $10 
per family at the door!  More details are 
in the bulletin.  Hope to see you there!

Starting Feb. 12 
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